
 

January 28, 2024 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Morning Worship Service is available on Zoom  

ID #379 359 1831      Text pastor for password 

Church Office:   

618-833-6702                                                       

Monday – Friday      

 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

annanazsec@annanaz.com 

 

January Finance Team  
Stanley Elkins, Marilyn Elkins,                               
Leonard Sadler 
 

February 3 Finance Team  
Carla Ramage, Jessica Elkins, Terry Wiseman 

ANNA CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE 
Pastor Randy Wright    

Cell Phone: 618-534-7103 
Email: rwwright55@gmail.com 

Media Today 
Projection: Carla Ramage        Sound: Stanley Elkins  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Media February 4 
Projection: Verna Fuller         Sound: Jason Elkins 

Donations 

SUNDAY  
Breakfast 9:00 AM 
Sunday School 9:30 AM 
Morning Worship  10:35 AM 
Evening Worship Service 6:00 PM 
  
WEDNESDAY  
Wednesday Bible Study 6:30 PM 
Youth Group & Quizzing 6:30 PM 

  
 

 

 

 

Patrick Treece 
Rose Reeves 
Ashley Massey 
Phyllis Grisham 
Connie Sadler 
Leanna Higgins 
Betty Odum 
Rin Ray 
Phil Ray 

Kathy Modglin 
Patrick & April Shields 
Marva Wall 
Belinda Flores 
Marsha Bittle                          
Brayden Stanley 
Jessica Pind 
Richard Keeley 
John Stanley               

Chris Brock 
Bob Kimber 
Joann Satterfield 
Kevin Klump 
John Reeves 
Curly Ralls Family 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

30th  Jack Shepard 
2nd Lottie Smith 

 

SATURDAY - APRIL 6  
District Ladies Day at Roxana - Joy Wisehart, speaker 

 

Fliers on these events are available in the foyer. 

 

FEBRUARY 4 - GUEST SPEAKER– REV. KIM SMITH  

PRIME TIME LUNCHEON - THURSDAY - FEBRUARY 15 
Fellowship at 11:30    Meal at Noon 

Thank you for your prayers and support during this difficult time of       
losing our loved one, Vernon Ray Glasco.  The dinner that was served 
following the funeral was very much  appreciated by our family. Thank 
you Pastor Wright for officiating at the service and keeping our family 
in your prayers for the past several months and Bro. Richard Keeley for 
the special phone prayer with our loved on the last day to reassure his 
family of his commitment to see us again in heaven. The Butterfly 
plaque says it  all that was given from the church, “Butterflies remind 
me even though we are apart, your spirit is always with me forever in 
my heart”. 

GOOD FRIDAY SERVICE - MARCH 29 
 

EASTER EGG HUNT - MARCH 30 
 

EASTER SERVICE - MARCH 31 

The Family Of Vernon Glasco 


